
March 18, 2021 

In support of SB 212 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Members of the Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee, 

Please support SB212 and do not allow KDHE to add the Flu, HPV and Covid19 vaccines to the 

required schedule for kids.  It should be the choice of parents what is given to their 

children.  They are already given so many vaccines.  Studies that are censored show that 

children who are not vaccinated or receive substantially fewer are much healthier- their immune 

systems are allowed to work the way they were designed.   

 

Please, please, please do not allow more to be added especially for illnesses that do not affect 

most kids. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Becky Palmer  

 


